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September 30, 2015 
 
 
 
J.M. Fleming 
Managing Director, Planning and City Planner 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on September 29, 2015 resolved: 
 
8. That, on the recommendation of the Managing Director, Planning & City Planner, with 
the advice of the Heritage Planner, relating to the request for the demolition of a heritage listed 
property located at 4342 McDougall Close, the following actions be taken: 
 
a) the Chief Building Official BE ADVISED that the Municipal Council does not intend to 

issue a notice of its intent to designate 4342 McDougall Close under Section 29 of the 
Ontario Heritage Act; and, 

 
b) the subject property BE REMOVED from the Inventory of Heritage Resources; 
 
it being pointed out that no individuals spoke at the public participation meeting associated with 
this matter.   (2015-P10D) (8/21/PEC) 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/jb 
 
 
cc: R. & D. McDougall, 4342 McDougall Close, London, ON N6L 1K8 
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